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Falls City Teen Found Safe 
(KNZA)--A 16-year-old Falls City girl, missing since early this month, has been located. 

Veronica Hall says her daughter, Sarah Norton, was located in Omaha and is safe. 

Specific details regarding the case aren't immediately known, but Hall says Norton will remain in
Omaha until her next court date. 

The teen's legal troubles are the likely reason behind her disappearance. She skipped a July 2nd
court date after removing the ankle monitor she was required to wear due to being under house arrest
and then fled from the Falls City area.
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